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Dear friends, 

 

It is with great sadness that we have received the news about the death of Mr. 

Nando Pesci. Losing such a distinct and remarkable water polo coach is a great loss 

for this sport. 

 

On behalf of the Croatian Water Polo Federation, please accept our deep 

condolences on this sorrowful loss. Our thoughts are with the family and friends of our 

beloved Nando. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Predrag Sloboda   Perica Bukić    Mladen Drnasin 

Vice President          Executive Director             President 


